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Apollo Safety to exhibit at New England Buildings and Facilities Management Show, 
June 14-15 

 
BOSTON AND FALL RIVER, MA... Apollo Safety, Inc., providers of gas detection products and 
services for hospitals, universities, government operations, public utilities, manufacturing and 
other organizations, will be an exhibitor at the upcoming Northeast Buildings and Facilities 
Management Show & Conference (NEBFM17) on June 14 and 15, 2017, at the Boston Convention & 
Exhibition Center, 415 Summer Street, Hall-B-2, in Boston.  
 
John and Tracy Carvalho, founders of Apollo Safety, will field questions and demonstrate products 
at booth numbers 744 and 746. They will showcase the very latest in hazardous gas detection 
technology, wireless in particular, from manufacturers including Industrial Scientific, RAE Systems, 
and RKI Instruments.  
 
Over the past 22 years, Apollo Safety has grown to become the leading safety and technical services 
equipment provider in New England. As experts in gas and toxic leak prevention and detection, the 
Carvalhos and their team are dedicated to protecting and ensuring the safety of employees and the 
general public from the greatest threats that can't be seen - hazardous gases. 
 
Many facility and building managers are faced with the challenge of effectively monitoring 
hazardous gas levels in multiple buildings. Markets served by NEBFM and Apollo Safety include: 
schools and Universities; hospitals and healthcare facilities; and municipal and government 
buildings; commercial buildings; hotels and resorts; shopping malls; manufacturing facilities; multi-
housing complexes; major sports facilities; warehouses, airports and seaports; and worship 
facilities.  
 
"Apollo Safety is here to showcase the advances in hazardous gas detection and to emphasize how it 
is critical to have an updated system to ensure the protection and safety of employees, tenants, and 
visitors to any building or facility,” explained John Carvalho. 
 
Visitors to Apollo Safety's two booths will be able to sign up for a complimentary 15-minute 
consultation at the show.  
 
Apollo Safety is a member of the National Safety Council, National Fire Protection Association 
(NFPA), Rhode Island Fire Chiefs Association (RIAFC) and the Fire Chiefs Association of 
Massachusetts (FCAM) and is trusted by facilities managers, building owners, landlords, 
universities, hotels, institutions, government operations and others throughout the region.  
 
About Apollo Safety 
Founded in 1995, Apollo Safety, Inc. has grown to become the leading safety and technical services 
equipment provider in New England. As experts in gas/toxic leak prevention and detection, Apollo 
Safety goes beyond simply installing gas detection systems, to provide regular maintenance and 
monitoring (testing) of the systems to ensure they are continually in optimal working order. 
 
Apollo Safety provides portable, stationary and wireless gas detection systems, sales and support 
for most major brands of gas detection device manufacturers, as well as service in their "state of the 
art" in-house service center. The company also provides on-site support with factory-trained 
technicians for both portable and stationary gas detection systems. 



 
A small veteran-owned business (SVOB), Apollo Safety is located at 57 Walnut Street in Fall River, 
Massachusetts. For more information, call 800-813-5408 or visit www.apollosafetyproducts.net. 
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